Legion reunion

"’

is the last one

The Third Medium Regiment
Platoon of the R.C.A.S.C. held
what is to be their last reunion
this past weckend.

For the last six years, jusl
under one quarter of the 105
members of the unit have met
once a year in Sunderland. While
the men visited in Sunderland,
their wives would head off on a
bus trip. This year the ladies
cnjoyed a shopping trip 1n
Lindsay.

These reunions first began in
1986, when two Sunderland resi-

dents took the initiative to locate
the former unit members. . They
put an invitation in the Royal
Canadian Legion news bulletin to
announce that first reunion.
Twenty-three members camec.
But, as the years passed, fewer
and fewer of them were able o
attend for various reasons, and so
a decision was made that this
would be the last reunion.

The highlight of the weekend
was a supper held in the
Sunderland Legion- on the

evening of Sept. 3.
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